

July 5, 2017

Wakefield Rotary Club PO Box 382 Wakefield, RI 02880-0382

Dear Friends,

Thank you so much for giving at this critical time of year! School is out, and many of us are making plans for the summer. But unfortunately, hunger doesn't take a vacation.

Your gift of \$300.00 which will be used for non-administrative expenses, as requested, will go a long way in helping to put food on the tables of the families we serve, many of whom depend on us for extra food over the summer when school is out.

We are so grateful for generous individuals, like you, who help us fight hunger in our community. We could not do it without you.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Kate Brewster

Executive Director

For income tax purposes, the Jonnycake Center of Peace Dale certifies that no gifts or services were provided in exchange for this donation.